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Division Memorandum
No. 2] 7% s, 2022

TO: ALL Public Elementary School Heads
All identified Participants
All others concerned

DATE: December 9, 2022

RESCHEDULING THE CONDUCT OF DIVISION WORKSHOP IN THE PREPARATION
SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT MATERIALS

1. The conduct of Division Workshop in the Preparation of Summative Assessment
Materials scheduled on December 10 and 17 at Las Vegas Hotel will be rescheduled

on January 7 and 14, 2023 at the same venue due to unavailability of function hall by
the service provider.

2. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

IRENE S. ANGWAY, PhD, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent
N
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